
APRIL 2019 
 
Hello Airstreamers 
 
The 62nd International Rally to be held in Doswell, VA is only a few months away.  Over 
160 of the 750+ Airstreams registered and planning to attend are from our Region.  That 
is amazing and it is sure to be a great event. To that end, we invite all of you who will be 
there to attend the Region 2 Luncheon scheduled for July 22, 2019.  Full details are 
provided in the Luncheon Info flyer located on this site. We have a great, catered menu 
of BBQ pulled pork and pulled chicken, with all the fixings including beverages, planned 
for you in Doswell. Tickets will be available at the rally but why wait...we encourage all 
those attending the International to sign up for the luncheon ONLINE with PayPal.  Just 
go to the header on this site and click on the appropriate tab for info and to sign up. It 
couldn't be easier! 
 
Kathi and I will be attending the DelMarVa Joint Maintenance Rally in Centreville, MD 
later this month as well as the Central PA Opener and Joint Rally at Lum's Pond SP in 
DE the first week of May.  We look forward to seeing many of you there.  We will have 
luncheon tickets with us for purchase. 
 
Rune Moeller, of the Central Maryland Unit, and his crew have been hard at work 
organizing a great Region 2 Rally at the South Mountain Fairgrounds in Biglerville, 
PA.  If you haven't, please sign up and support the event.  Flyers have been circulating 
in our Unit newsletters (Thank You) and ONLINE Registration is available on this 
Region 2 website as well.  Let's see if we can hit 100 rigs!  Non-member Airstream 
owners reading this are invited to attend.  Come on out, meet a bunch of great 
people, learn more about your Airstream, the Airstream Club and the Airstream 
Lifestyle.  We would be glad to have you with us.  More information about the Rally can 
be found on this site or please email me at Region2vicepresident@AirstreamClub.net 
 
It is an exciting time to be part of the Wally Byam Airstream Club.  You will continue to 
see great things happening in the Club in the months and years ahead, including the 
brand new website coming our way later this year.  A dedicated and talented group of 
your fellow members are hard at work, moving the Airstream Club forward.  I am proud 
to play a small part on the Website and Database Project and it is hard not to be 
impressed with the depth of knowledge and expertise our Club leaders are bringing to 
this effort.  Mona Heath, Eric McHenry, Lori Plummer and others are doing an 
extraordinary job on behalf of the Club and deserve our full support.   
 
Check the event calendar, de-winterize your rig and come on out to a camping rally this 
Spring.  I promise you that Airstream Club fun, friendship and adventure are out 
there…just waiting for you!  
 
	

	


